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From:
To: PL Planning Applications
Cc:
Subject: Fwd: Ref no WSCC/030/21 objection to Loxwood Clay pit
Date: 10 February 2022 16:43:00


Sent from my iPad


Begin forwarded message:


From: Leonor Hofmann 
Date: 10 February 2022 at 16:31:51 GMT
To: planing.applications@westsussex.gov.uk
Subject: Ref no WSCC/030/21  objection to Loxwood Clay pit


Our house is on Loxwood Road which is on a winding country lane used by
horse riders, lots of cyclists and ramblers
HVC lorries, transporting heavy equipment and materials is most dangerous
and inappropriate for this road
The noise of excavation and dust created unacceptable apart from destroying
beautiful woods, enjoyed by humans and animals alike.
There is no value of Weald clay in Surrey or  Sussex , transport of it would far
exceed the profit of the clay. Wienerberger has their own suppliers
The woods are accessed by people living in Sussex as well as Surrey
depending if you live in Ifold or Loxwood as our borders are so close ! So
everyone is deeply affected around here.
Our 13th century grad 2 listed farmhouse is in danger of subsistence with the
constant 
vibration from heavy lorries 
I hope this dangerous project will be rejected
Leonor Hofmann
Hale Farm House
Loxwood Road
RH12 3BP 
West Sussex
Sent from my iPad









